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Maureen Gildein told Council that she and her committee had consolidated 
the goal suggestions they received into three goals for 2017-2018.  She 

distributed these to those in attendance.  A motion to accept the goals as 
written was made by Bob Marshall and seconded by Yvonne King.  Motion 

passed. 
 
David Hutchison asked for Council’s approval to have these goals put on the 

alumni and friends section of our website.  All thought that this would be 
appropriate. 
 

Debbie confirmed that we need five new Council members at this time.  The 
following names were submitted as folks we might want to reach out to and 

see if they would be interested in serving:  
 
Greg Reed  

Gary Waggoner 
Jamie Atkins 

Paul Biser 
Nigel Jeffries 
Robin Chaney 

 
Kate Williams’ name was also submitted to replace her father’s as the Roane 
County Chapter Rep since Terry hasn’t been able to attend any of our 

meeting(s). 
 

Debbie will send letters to these individuals telling them of their 
recommendation by a Council member and asking if they are interested in 
serving on the Alumni Council. 

 
Debbie distributed copies of this year’s homecoming s



David Hutchison recommended that we identify counties to honor at our 
home college games, like perhaps Braxton at the October 7th game.   

 
Ralph Holder suggested that we identify the top ten high schools where we 

get the most students and invite these teachers to attend one of our games - 
perhaps homecoming.  Julie Yearego suggested that this include students as 
well, i.e. teacher and a student.  Debbie reminded them that information 

about something like this would have to be disseminated at the local level as 
the list of teachers on the Department of Education’s website is two years 
old. 

 
David Hutchison told Council about the Swag bag initiative that he and the 

Admissions Office are working on to put Glenville State College’s name out 
there in as many teacher’s classrooms as they can. 
 

Gary Gillespie suggested that we invite the four Admissions Counselors to 
our next meeting so Council members can meet them and let them know 

that they are willing to help them recruit in their areas.  David Hutchison 
recommended that the area’s Vice President, Marty Carver, also be included 
in this invite and all thought that this would be ok. 

 
Ralph Holder would like to see the Alumni Ambassadors Program brought 

back.   
 
John Hoover told Council that he had talked to the Erickson family and 

while other schools where they have already built alumni centers are coming 
back for upgrade monies, that they were still willing to consider an alumni 
center at Glenville. 

 
David Hutchison announced that he is working with Mark Downey on a coin 

initiative to celebrate our 150th anniversary; also that he is hoping that with 
all of the interest on our Alumni and Friends Facebook page that we can get 
folks to register with Linked-In since this would allow us to group folks by 

occupation. 
 
Positive feedback for the most part was felt on how well we are disseminating 

information (i.e. newsletter, Facebook, website, etc.). 
 

  
Respectfully submitted 
 

___________________________ 
Debbie Nagy      9/16/2017 

 
 

 
 


